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Dear Prof. Huth,

This email is unofficial confirmation that JOC-14-0602_rev has been submitted. 

Following your kind suggestion, the manuscript is now shortened to 7310 words. I believe the focus was thereby improved. The
references have been re-formatted to the Journal style. The Supporting Information document is also revised.

The cover letter now includes this new information, and the reviewer responses have been again uploaded. The uploaded Figures are
now black-and-white, with appropriately revised Legends. 

Finally, thank-you very much again for the opportunity. The difficulty presented by an analysis that so challenges conventional wisdom
is not lost on me, and I very much appreciate your forthrightness.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Frank
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
Tel: +1-650-477-4565
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++


